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Key, Lori

From: Julie Thornbury 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:22 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Disturbing news

Hi, I was just informed of some very disturbing news. And that is that the County of Ventura is 
attempting to impose a digital vaccination passport.  
 
Have you all lost your mind?  Last time I checked this was America! This vaccine is so new, no one 
has any idea of the long term affects. Also, it is my understanding that it has gene altering 
components.  
 
Please stop running scared. If we keep ourselves healthy, we don’t need to jump off the cliff with 
these crazy ideas. I am TOTALLY opposed to this horrific and unconstitutional idea.  
 
Julie Thornbury 
Sent from my iPhone 


